
 

 

 

Dear friend, 

I am seeking your support for the work of DARE Disability Support Services 
(DARE), a local Blue Mountains service provider founded over 60 years ago. Your 
support will enable DARE to continue to assist people with a disability to share all 
the benefits of living in the Blue Mountains.  

Through your support, our people will continue to enjoy suitable accommodation, 
and a range of support services according to their needs.  Most importantly full 
particiation in the life of the broarder community. 

The last few years have been particularly tough for everyone, and we’ve all been 
reminded of what truly matters - our family, friends, and community.  

So this year, when doing your Christmas Shopping list consider an option more 
thoughtful than chocolates or flowers but one of helping others. 

This Christmas add us at DARE to your wish list – this gift keeps on giving. 
Challenge your family and friends in supporting you in this goodwill gesture. 

Our services need your support if we are to continue to respond to the unmet needs 
in our community, so your contribution, no matter how large or small, will make a 
significant difference.  

DARE Disability Support is a not-for-profit organisation and is registered with the 
Taxation Office as a Public Benevolent Institution, so your contribution is tax 
deductible.  

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Andrew Daly 
Chief Executive Officer 

  

DARE Disability Support 
13 – 15 Scrivener Lane, Springwood NSW 2777 

Phone: 4751 5266 
 


